March 16, 1961

The Atlantic Refining Company
P, O, Box 6640
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Taft MecGee No. 1 Schenck
NE/L NE/L Section 15, T19S,
gﬁég. Eddy County, New Mexico.

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your letter dated March 13, 1961, referring
to the above-captioned well. This well has been partially plugged,

but the plugging operations will have to be completed before this
office can approve it.

We do not keep any records of lsases, and consequently know nothing
that would be of any help to you about the status of the lease.

Very truly yours,

MLA/sa Me Lo Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
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